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"The situation in Kosovo is becoming tense, we are monitoring it carefully, we have organized 
round-the-clock duty in order to have timely received information and a reaction from our side that 
would be adequate to this situation. At the moment, there has been no request to the Bulgarian 
side to increase the Bulgarian contingent in KFOR". This was stated by the Minister of Defense 
Dimitar Stoyanov, reported BGNES.

"All our servicemen are alive and well, they have no problem, they fulfill their functional duties, 
including in that part of the territory of Kosovo, where the problems arose," added Stoyanov.
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